
 
DATE  20th May 2015 
 
Congratulations to our Grade 3 Pennant Players on winning the Regional Pennant play-off on 
Monday at North Haven Bowling Club. They defeated Tuncurry and South West Rocks and will be 
off to the South Coast for the State Play off in August. Well done girls you all played exceptional 
well.  
On Tuesday were very happy to see the rain gone and were able to play bowls. Welcome back to 
Wendy Elliott who hasn’t been for a while. 
 
Raffle Winners: - 1st Norma Schwartz 2nd Carol White 3rd Barbara Barrett 
 
Lucky Rinks: - 1st Lorraine Cannon, Mary Bennett, Robin Kean 
    2nd Loris Muir, Kerry Bolsover, Margaret Doyle 
    3rd Helen Cooper, Ros Stone, Jenny Wallis 
 
Our birthday girls this week are Robin Kean, Barbara Barrett and Carol Banks; hope you all had a 
lovely day. 
 
There won’t be any social bowls on Sunday due to the Members Forum being held 2.00pm – 
4.00pm. There will be some light refreshments available from 1.30pm. All members are welcome. 
 
The state Carnival is on next week starting Monday 25th and running all week, so there won’t be 
any social bowls on Tuesday or Thursday. 
 
The draw for the club 4’s is on the board and the first round will be played on 2nd June, check on 
the board to see when you are playing. 
 
Biggest Morning Tea in aid of the Cancer Council will held on the 2nd June. 
   
To any of our members or their families who are not very well, we wish you a speedy recovery 
and look forward to seeing you back at the club soon. 
 
Names in or out of bowls or ladies wishing to play a half game on Tuesdays only please ring the 
bowls office 6583 1153 before 8.00 am.  
 
 
Yours sincerely  
Anne Connell 
Publicity Officer 
6582 7779 
 


